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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Greg Wilkoff | Adept Networks <gregw@adeptnetworks.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:36 AM
To: HBL Exhibits; SWF Exhibits
Subject: NO! House Bill 3031 

We are in one of the most business unfriendly states already. Don’t make it worse with this legislation. It would hurt 
families, employees and businesses. No good can come from it. 
 
Greg Wilkoff 
gregw@adeptnetworks.com 
President 
Phone: (541) 664-4779 

 
 
720 E. Jackson St. - Suite 102 - Medford, OR 97504 
 
For any service related issues or questions, please  use our service@adeptnetworks.com email address. This will get you 
the fastest response time from our office.  If you need immediate support please call 541-664-4779. 
 


